August 2013
Dear Families,

I would like to take this time to introduce myself to you and your family.  My name is Mr. Moore and I am pleased to inform you that I will be your child’s Foundations of Math I/Math I teacher for the 2013-2014 school year.  I am so excited to have your child in my class! Your child will find that I am a rigorous but fair teacher.  I have planned an exciting and productive school year and with some hard work I know that your child will advance both academically and intellectually this year.  I believe that all of my students have the opportunity to not only exceed, but also excel in my class.  That cannot be done, however, if your child does not work hard.  
My particular style of teaching is based on three things: setting high expectations for EVERY student, showing respect for all students and expecting respect in return, and last, but certainly not least, parental involvement.  It is my belief that when parents, teachers, and students work together a student can accomplish anything. 

I will try to contact you as much as possible about your child’s progress in my class.  Also, let me extend an invitation to contact me should you be concerned with, or curious about, your child’s progress in my class, or if you have anything you would like to discuss with me. If you would like to meet in person, call or e-mail me to schedule a time that works for the both of us.  Please do not feel that you need to wait for me to contact you.  I would always love to hear from you.  When possible, please use email to contact me; I can respond much quicker to an email than a phone call.  In addition to individual contact, I will update our class website weekly with important information and announcements.  I highly encourage you to use the class website in order to stay informed on what is happening in our class: what we are learning, when our next test is, when the next homework or project is due, and any other announcements.  I will also post all notes and assignments (if possible) on the website. 
I would appreciate it if you would read over the syllabus and sign it so that I know we are all on the same page about expectations for your child.  If you have any questions or concerns, please check my website and do not hesitate to contact me! 

In addition to the class syllabus, I have attached a parent/guardian survey for you to complete.  This survey will help me get to know your child and to therefore help him or her achieve to his or her greatest ability in my class. You know your child best of all and I would love for you to share it with me!  I will expect your child to return the signed copy of the syllabus and the survey to me by Tuesday, September 3rd. 

Lastly, please take note that I offer tutoring by appointment Monday - Thursday.  Tutoring is an essential aspect of the learning process and will have a huge impact on your child’s level of achievement.  Students may get help with new content, make up homework, retake tests, and complete recovery hours during tutorials.  Please encourage your child to attend tutoring as often as possible!  

Thank you for your time and support and I look forward to working with you and your child!

Sincerely, 

Christopher Moore
Email: Christophe.moore@cms.k12.nc.us




Website: http://cmooremath.weebly.com
Telephone: 704-266-0393
